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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Robert Hesse <rhesse 1 @yahoo.corn>
Thursday, March 4, 2010 9:27 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick,
I would like to express my opposition to the proposed changes in margin requirements for Retail Forex
Trading. This would affect the middle income trader to great proportions.

Sincerely,
Robert Hesse


